2 U.S. Customs and

Port of Chicago — Pipeline ’ Border Protection

Pipeline 08-11
March 5, 2008

TO: Customhouse Brokers, Importers, and Others Concerned
SUBJECT: State of the Port Meeting

Port Director Carl Ambroson and members of his staff will conduct a meeting for
the local trade community on Wednesday, March 19, 2008, at 1:00 p.m. in
Woodfield Room B, Holiday Inn, Elk Grove Village. The hotel is at 1000 Busse
Road, Elk Grove Village, at the corner of Busse Road and Landmeier Road. The
Trade Operations supervisors and entry specialists will be present, in addition to
managers and supervisors from Passenger Operations and ATCET. Filer activity
reports will be distributed. If you have any questions you may contact Linda Golf,

Assistant Port Director, Trade at (847) 928-5810 or Mary Aikens, Chief Entry

O Ande

Carl Ambroson
Area Port Director
Port of Chicago

Officer at (847) 928-6072.



